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We are extremely fortunate to have gracious staff and community members who support our school and
students. While it is possible that we may periodically miss an opportunity to thank someone, we
sincerely appreciate the commitment of all of our supporters. We would like to recognize the following
people for their devotion to our schools, students, staff and community.

e The entire school district staff and students for an amazing start to the 2022-23 school year.
e The staff, Boosters, Education Foundation, North Wasco County School District Transportation, PTO,
and SCHolaRs for participating in a successful Back to School Night and the many families that

attended.

e North Wasco County School District Transportation for a seamless transition and successful start to
the year.

e Julia Fall, Cindie King, and Deidra von Borstel for coordinating the first day of school assembly.

e Bank of Eastern Oregon for donating backpacks.

e Darcy Carlson and Terri Earl for their work preparing the meals for our District In-Service.

e Thank you to all of our fall coaches, volunteers, and supporters for their outstanding work with our
student athletes.

e Sherman students for their outstanding efforts at the Sherman County Fair.

e Sherman County Fair Board for another great Sherman County Fair in support of Sherman students.

e Sherman County Public/School Library for providing the Summer Reading Program to students.

e Athletic Foundation for the addition of dugouts to the little league field.

We truly appreciate the amazing support we receive from so many thoughtful people. Thank you to
everyone in our great community and school district for your continued support! When you have time
please visit our Sherman County School District Web Page for the monthly appreciation comments.



